
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  March 23, 2004 

 

SUBJECT: Request for a Liquor License 

Ristorante Lorica, 203 Yorktown Center 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Village has received a request for a liquor license from Carmen Tufo and Antonio 

Acri.  Mr. Acri had a restaurant in Lombard for 12 years and would like to open a similar 

Italian Ristorante, but on a larger scale.  Grand opening is tentatively scheduled for June, 

2004.  District 3 Trustee Karen Koenig concurs with said recommendation.  Please find 

attached an Ordinance increasing the Class A/B-II category by one.  

 

Should you need additional information, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachments 


